Ingham County Genealogical Meeting April 10,1996

Executive Officers Meeting

Following the Courthouse Tour with attendance of about 33 members and guests, the executive officers met at Jan Morgans home.

The new letterhead was admired with appreciation to Greg James for developing it. Officers suggest we consider a Box No. for correspondence since the letterhead address goes to the church address and can be an inconvenience for the church and delayed mail for I.C.G.S. Publicity needs to have the meeting address on it. Jan Morgan will look into getting a P.O. box and a stamp with the Ingham County Genealogical Society name and P.O. on it.

We need to send a Thank You to Tom Clinton in appreciation of his conducting the courthouse tour. Executive council agreed we should extend an honorary years membership for the year 1996-97. The Secretary will send the letter and membership application.

Library -- Obituary and other vital statistics records need to be counted from the Ingham Co. News. Jan will prepare a sign up sheet for times to do research so members can sign up.

Next meeting Max 8.1996 -Vice President Sam Pardee will contact Clyde Chamberlin and set up a program. Sam will notify Jan and CeCe of the topic.

Mason Historical Society has asked I.C.G.S. to present a program on our organization and goals for their June Meeting Jan Is encouraging members to work in the resource room to become familiar with it so we can show them our available resources and the rooms uses for genealogists researching their families history.

FundRaiser Card Party Ed Parker suggestes we use the Kiwanis Community Room. More planning and involvement of members is needed.